
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 5/22/2024 4:00:00 AM

First name: James

Last name: Smith

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Sirs: A 40-year logging proposal is absurd. Making legally binding, site-specific decisions 40 years in

advance is grossly irresponsible, especially considering the entire Daniel Boone National Forest Management

Plan is supposed to be revised every 10 to 15 years. I strongly oppose this proposal. Old growth woodlands in

Kentucky need to be protected and managed responsibly. The proposed plan is a gift to logging interests at the

expense of Kentuckians.


